
Sent: 16 January 2015 14:21
To: .box.LNGStorage
Subject: Consultation response

Role: , RWE Supply and Trading

How I heard about the consultation:
Presentation at the December Transmission Workgroup

My comments:
We recognise that the role of and services provided by the Avonmouth facility have changed
in light of wider network developments and supply and demand patterns. Given the age of the
assets, reduced operational resilience and recent failures, we agree that it is appropriate to
cease operational activities in April 2016. This support is, however, subject to confirmation
that this timescale will not adversely impact parties that currently use the Avonmouth LNG
facilities from implementing alternative, enduring arrangements and that there are no adverse
impacts on security of supply or the resilience and safety of the network.


